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From: AFGE Council 222  
Sent: Friday, July 27, 2007 2:11 PM 
Subject: PIH bargaining unit employees - Council 222 would like your questions on the change to Asset Mgmt asap! 
  
     

 
http://afgecouncil222.com 

  
July 27, 2007 

  
HUD PIH employees – Send us questions you have regarding the change to Asset Mgmt! 

  

     This e mail is being sent to you from AFGE HUD Council 222’s Asset Management committee members:  
Sharon A. Scott in Pittsburgh, Juan Evereteze in Boston, and Craig Vandervort in Kansas City.  On behalf of 
Council 222, we met with Debra Hernandez, Deputy Assistant Secretary for Public Housing while attending the 
National Labor Management meeting the week of June 18, 2007 in Washington D.C.  She told us that the pilot 
FOs would not begin operating under Asset Management until after the beginning of FY 2008.  Full 
implementation at all FOs will not be until some time after implementation at the pilot FOs. 
  
     Ms. Hernandez told us that she understands why PIH employees are concerned about the transition to Asset 
Management.  She plans to discuss how Asset Management will be implemented during one of the weekly 
conference calls.  She asked us (the Committee) to gather a list of ten (10) questions that PIH employees have 
regarding the change to Asset Management so that she can try to directly address these concerns.  We are 
sending you this e-mail to ask you to send us your questions regarding the implementation of Asset Management 
in PIH.  Please submit your questions through your local Union President to the following e-mail address: 
sharon.a.scott@HUD.gov 
  
Please respond by August 6, 2007.  Your assistance is appreciated.    
  
Thank you. 
  
Sharon A. Scott 
Juan Everetez 
Craig Vandervort 
  

  
- This email is intended for HUD PIH bargaining unit employees - 
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